
Burr Yearbook Testimonials 

Honor Your 5th grader with a Personalized Message 

This is a wonderful way to congratulate your child on their 

moving up and their time at Burr. You could also send a 
thank you message to a teacher, or even have your child 

send a message to a friend. Grandparents, siblings, aunts, 

uncles and friends can send messages too! 

$5.00 per message, 25 word maximum. Please register 

through member hub at: 

 

 

 

Please remember space is limited. Submit all 
messages by Friday, March 29th. 

Any questions please email burryearbook345@gmail.com 

 

Special thanks to Burr PTA for gifting 5th grade yearbooks! 


